From: Barbara Simon [

Sent: 03 September 2018 12:09
To: Planning
Subject: URGENT Planning Application 2018/3027/P

1 wish to object to the revised plans for 6A Garlinge Road to install roof lights into their
planned extension. I already have a certain amount of disturbance from light in their flat at
night, but can live with it. However, Roof lights would be much worse and cause light
pollution.

T'have been trying to contact Lisa McCann, the name on your poster, but I understand she is
on leave.

Many thanks
Barbara Simon

Sent from my iPad



